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TO: Commissioners of IFW an DMR 

FROM: Governor 

DATE: January 23, 2018 

RE: Sheepscot watershed 

I recognize that the restoration of river herring as well as our freshwater fisheries is a priority for the State of 
Maine. I also understand that your missions to restore, protect and promote fish populations in Maine sometimes 
differ causing conflict as it relates to your respective goals within a watershed. 

In the instance of the Sheepscot watershed, IF&W has a significant investment in the Palermo Rearing Station and 
it is important that we protect this investment and its related recreational benefits. Given the concerns around 
biosecurity risks at the Palermo Rearing Station I am directing the agencies to use an abundance of caution and 
maintain the status quo as it relates to the passage of river herring into Sheepscot Pond. 

DMR shall focus its restoration efforts, with lF&W’s support;_ on other watersheds. 

PHONE: (207) 287-3531 (Voice) 888-577-6690 (TTY) FAX: (207)287-1034 

www.maine.gov 

r

£

Z

i

<

1 

14 

ii

a

r
.

§ 

�������������������� 

is 

ii

i

I

I

I

E

i

l

i


